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ERRATUM 

 
 

The notice published in the edition of this newspaper Friday June 19 regarding the 
coming into force of by-laws that were adopted at the city council meeting of June 15, 
2009, as corrected by erratum published Saturday June 20, 2009, is corrected once 
again: the By-law amending the By-law concerning fees (Fiscal 2009) (08-057-1) should 
not have been mentioned in that notice and is not yet in force.   
 
Montréal, June 29, 2009 
 
Me Yves Saindon 
City Clerk 
 
 


